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Chair’s Report 2015 

2015 saw many changes within the Practice, one of which made a significant impact on the way our 

PPG is viewed by the Practice. With the retirement of Chris Thompson and the early retirement of 

Tracey Ingram through ill health the Practice has made major changes. We all wished Tracy and Chris 

all the very best and thanked them for their contribution to the PPG since its inception. 

The Practice management team is now substantive and there is a significant change to the way the 

Practice now manages its business. As a result of the appointment of JeanToner as Practice Manager 

the PPG have a much more inclusive way of working with the Practice. We feel valued and are 

justifiably proud of the achievements we make within the Practice. This was demonstrated by the 

way the PPG helped out as ushers for the various Flu clinics held during the latter part of the year. 

The help was very much appreciated by the management team and the PPG felt they had made a 

difference to the workings to the Practice. 

As Chair of our PPG I would like to thank you all for your continued support and considerable help 

during these changing times. I for one am extremely proud of the way we all work very hard to 

achieve the aims of supporting the patients within our Practice. 

 

Jenny Drew 

Chair 
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